
 
 

Regulatory Circular RG12-072 
 
To: Trading Permit Holders 
From: Finance and Administration 
Date: May 31, 2012 
Re: Customer Large Trade Discount 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
The amendment to the Customer Large Trade Discount for VIX options contracts announced in 
Regulatory Exchange Circular RG12-071 (the “Circular”) is suspended until further notice.   
 
The complete CBOE Fees Schedule is posted at: 
http://www.cboe.com/publish/feeschedule/CBOEFeeSchedule.pdf 
 
Questions on Customer Large Trade Discount may be directed to Eric Frait at (312) 786-7747 or 
frait@cboe.com.  


